
Dear Parents and Future Fifth Grader, 

Welcome to Fifth Grade and to another exciting year at Butler Elementary! My 
�N�A�M�E���I�S�����R�ƒ�����O�O�D�Y�E�A�R�€���A�N�D���
���C�O�U�L�D�N�š�T���B�E���H�A�P�P�I�E�R���T�O���B�E���Y�O�U�R���T�E�A�C�H�E�R���T�H�I�S���S�C�H�O�O�L���Y�E�A�R�ƒ 

I would like to take an opportunity to introduce myself to you. I graduated from Cairn University 
�R�E�C�E�I�V�I�N�G���A���B�A�C�H�E�L�O�R�š�S���D�E�G�R�E�E���I�N���	�L�E�M�E�N�T�A�R�Y���	�D�U�C�A�T�I�O�N���A�N�D���A���M�A�S�T�E�R�š�S���D�E�G�R�E�E���I�N���	�D�U�C�A�T�I�O�N�ƒ���
���T�A�U�G�H�T���½th grade last year 
at Bridge Valley Elementary and have heard great things about Butler and their students/families.  

�
�š�M���H�O�P�I�N�G���E�V�E�R�Y�O�N�E���H�A�D���A���F�U�N���A�N�D���R�E�L�A�X�I�N�G���S�U�M�M�E�R�…�����H�I�S���S�U�M�M�E�R���
���L�I�V�E�D���I�N�����C�E�A�N�����I�T�Y�€���������W�I�T�H���M�Y���B�E�A�U�T�I�F�U�L���W�I�F�E��
Lauren as we worked and both prepared for the upcoming school year. She is a 1st grade teacher, and we are looking 
forward to this year. I enjoy spending time with family and love surfing, golfing, reading, drawing, and spending time 
outside. I love to play sports and had the opportunity to even captain my soccer team during my college career.  

My grade partners and I will be working closely to ensure a smooth school year. The first few weeks of school will 
be spent building our classroom community and establishing a culture of respect and responsibility. My goal is to have 
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